
November is CPR month! There are new guidelines which stress early recognition, and quick compressions. Dr. Andrew Travers suggests: “Think of the 70’s Bee Gee’s song Stayin’ Alive to give you an idea of how fast compressions should be done.” Enroll yourself and your kids in a local CPR class this month to get everyone in the family up to date!
For more Heart Health tips for you and your family subscribe to our monthly e-newsletter “heart smart families” at: www.heartandstroke.com
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